
Dear Form 4 Parents,

The next twelve months is a busy time for you and your children in terms of preparation for
Senior School entry.

It might be the first time you have been through the application process or it might be your 4th!
However, each year dates, requirements and assessments change so we would like to invite
you to a meeting with Mr Fleming, Mr and Mrs Raeburn-Ward and me on Tuesday 20th
February at 5:20pm at school.

We will cover:
· When to visit Senior Schools
· When to register
· 11+ or 13+
· ISEB Pre-Test and preparation
· Assessment days and interviews

Best wishes,
Mark


